
Information Further to Ministerial Answers  

 
Information further to OAQ(3)0735(ECT) issued by Ieuan Wyn Jones, the Deputy First 

Minister and Minister for the Economy and Transport, in November 2008 

 

To Andrew R.T. Davies:  

 

In my Plenary question time response to you on 12 November 2008, I said I would write to 

you about the timing of a decision on an announcement on the results of the Public 

Consultation Exercise for improving access to Cardiff International Airport.  

 

There has been a substantial response to the Public Consultation Exercise, which ended on 3 

October 2008, with over 3,000 comment forms having been received. All responses will be 

carefully considered and I hope to be in a position to make an announcement in the Spring of 

2009. 


